
Welcome, Class of 2029! 
 

Students and families of the PMHS class of 2029, 

 

My name is Lauren Buesking, and I am the Assistant Principal honored to serve Team 29 for the next 

four years. I am entering my 19th year in Perry Schools.  I began my career at Perry Meridian Middle 

School as a Language Arts teacher for eight years before coming to PMHS as a master teacher 

responsible for teacher evaluations and professional development. For the last eight years, I have 

served as the AP for Team 22 and the recent graduating class of Team 25 with a 98.5+% graduation 

rate.  I am excited to start another four-year journey with your student and Team 29! 

 

Below, please find information for two valuable opportunities that will be available next week. These 

will not only help you learn more about PMHS but also ensure a smooth transition for each of our 

students to high school. 

 

Wednesday, July 23rd, Club Fair and Freshman Parent Meeting 
 

This will be a comprehensive presentation to introduce you and your child to Team 29. We will 

provide contact and communication information, important notes for a successful high school journey, 

and highlight staff members who will support your student at Perry Meridian High School. The 

presentation should take no longer than an hour and will be followed by a Q&A session. 

● Club Fair, 5:30 pm, Foyer, enter through Door 1 

● Parent Meeting, 6:00 pm, Auditorium, enter through Door 1 

● Sports Physicals, 6:00 pm, Enter Door 18 (If playing a sport) $20.00 

 

Thursday, July 24th, Orientation for all Freshmen (Link Crew)  8:00 am-Noon 

 

This is for students only, and all students should plan to attend the entire time.  Students will work 

with staff and student ambassadors to better prepare for high school.  This is a high-energy event and 

a great way for students to begin their freshman year! 

● Students can be dropped off at 7:45 am 

● Student pick-up at NOON 

 

We look forward to meeting all of you at these upcoming events.  Please do not hesitate to reach out 

to me at the contact information listed below or our administrative assistant for Teams ‘28 and ‘29, 

Marcy Hankins, at mhankins@perryschools.org 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lauren Buesking 

Assistant Principal, Team 2029 

Perry Meridian High School 

317-789-4415 

lbuesking@perryschools.orgrop-off at 7:45 AM at Doo 
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